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Steven Liang

From: Carmen Meyer <cmeyer27@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 5:15 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: NO WATER RATE INCREASE!!!

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Our city residents need access to water as a basic human right. No water rate increase please. In fact, my bill appears to 
vary wildly and there is no avenue to contest it.  Delivering potable water is a public service, for the public good, not a 
way to gouge residents. 
 
REDUCE the cost of water, NO INCREASE!!! 
 
Thank you, 
Dr. Carmen Meyer 


